
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please ensure your child has a pair of 

wellies at school as the grass is wet 

and muddy. There are lots of 

gardening opportunities coming up! 

 

We will continue to 

ensure that children 

wash their hands 

throughout the day. The 

children have settled 

into these routines well.  

 

Please continue to write in 

your child’s home/school 

book if there are any 

messages you wish to pass on 

to your child’s class teacher.  

 

We still love to go outside no 

matter what the weather is. 

Please ensure your child has 

suitable accessories to enable 

them to be warm/cool and 

comfortable. Please ensure all 

items of clothing are labelled.  

As the weather gets warmer your child 

will need a sun hat and will need to wear 

an all-day suncream. If your child brings 

suncream to school they will need to 

apply it independently.  

P.E. will still happen every 

Friday. 

Your child’s P.E. kit need to be 

kept in school. We will send it 

out before May half-term. 

This must consist of:  

white/red t-shirt, 

navy/black hoody, black/navy 

shorts or jogging bottoms and 

trainers.  
Please note that trainers are only to be worn 

for P.E. unless there is a medical reason and 

you have spoken to your child’s class teacher.  

 

Reading continues to be a 

passion and a priority in school.  

Please continue to support your 

child at home by reading a 

little each day. When a child 

has read 4 times at home they 

will receive a reading certificate.  

  
 

This term we will be doing lots 

of planting in our outdoor area 

as well as experiments in class. 

Any donations of seeds or 

plant pots, would be gratefully 

received! 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We have had a great start to the Summer Term! Please find below a few polite reminders. If you have any 

questions, please speak to an adult in your child’s class or write in the home/school communication book.   

Thank you 

Mrs Ashby-Smith 

Please ensure your child 

brings a named water 

bottle to school each day, 

especially as the weather 

gets warmer.  

 

Your child will still be 

provided with fruit at 

snack time. If your child 

wants to bring a healthy 

snack from home they can. 

Please ensure it has their 

name on it.  

 

  

We were so impressed with the children’s efforts in our Autumn and Spring Term 

Homework Challenge! The children loved sharing their creations in school and the 

extra practise at home will make such a difference! Thank you to our parents for all 

their support. We will be sending home our Summer homework challenge on Friday 

19th April and can’t wait to share it in class.    

  

The summer term is very busy! 

You will receive a separate email 

with important dates on!  


